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M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE: July 31, 2014 
 
TO: Inpatient Hospital Providers 
 
FROM: Rebekah E. Gee MD MS MPH FACOG  

Medicaid Medical Director, State of Louisiana  

 
 
SUBJECT: Reimbursement for Long Acting Reversable Contraceptives (LARCs) in 

the Inpatient Setting 
 
 
Currently Louisiana Medicaid reimburses for 4 IUDs: J7300-Intrauterine copper 
contraceptive, J7301-Levonorgestrel-releasing intrauterine device, J7302-Mirena, and 
J7307-Etonogestrel implant. J7300 and J7302 have fees established that can be found on 
the DME fee schedule. Currently Louisiana Medicaid does not have an established fee for 
J7301 and J7307 so these claims will require manual pricing via paper claims. In the fall, 
the Department hopes to be able to establish a fee and have this reflected on the DME fee 
schedule. 
 
Should you have questions about these guidelines for memos you can contact Jenny 
Stevens at (225) 342-6919 or via e-mail at jennifer.stevens@la.gov. 
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